
Houghton-Portage Township Schools is in the process of 
registering kindergarten-aged children for the 2021-2022 
school year.  Children who will be five years of age by Sep-
tember 1st, 2021, are eligible to enter kindergarten or 
Young 5’s.  Parents can sign a waiver to start school early if 
children will be five years of age by December 1st, 2021.  
Students currently attending Young 5’s are automatically 
registered for kindergarten.   Please call 482-0456 ext 3040 
to pre-register your child.  We will have an informational 
night and give out registration packets on Thursday, 
March 18th at 6 pm in the Houghton Elementary gym to 
attend in person or virtually. 
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